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Thank you for your letter seeking the views of the Standards, Procedures and Public 

Appointments Committee on the establishment of a principle that new substantial 

ideas should be raised at stage 2 of the Bill process. The Committee considered the 

letter at its meeting on 8 May 2025. Members agreed that they did not have a view 

on this matter. The Committee noted that any such proposal would require full and 

detailed consideration before it could be concluded that such a move would be 

beneficial to the parliament's legislative processes. 
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